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The needs of the few should not matter more than the needs of the many. Parks and precious natural
resources should not be destroyed by a limited number of people that can't even take care of
themselves. There are better options that don't destroy the watershed and create EPA cleanup sites.
Look at the city of Minneapolis when they implemented something similar!
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